
Included in this issue: 
- A look back of 2019-2020
- Re-subscribe to our newsletter
- CARE Fair 
- Thank you to our volunteers   

Student- Run Pro Bono 
Clinic Newsletter

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR VOLUNTEERS AND SUPPORTERS! 
Any donation is greatly appreciated. You can help contribute to our funds by going to:

https://umarket.utah.edu/ugive/index.php?gift_id=68&special=%20Midvale%20Clinic%20HE23467-40165

Learn more about us!
Visit  our  websit e at : 
http://health.utah.edu/physical-therapy-athletic-training/patient-
clinics/student-run-pro-bono/

We?re on Tw it t er ! You can follow us at @UofUProBonoPT
Like us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/uofuprobonopt

End of the Year  Updates! 
WELCOME TO THE 2019 - 2020 END OF THE YEAR 

NEWSLETTER FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL 
THERAPY'S STUDENT-RUN PRO BONO CLINIC

Our Mission:
Our mission is to provide quality physical therapy 
services to underserved and underinsured individuals in 
the greater Salt Lake area, and to enhance the 
educational experience of University of Utah physical 
therapy students through community-engaged learning.

"Service through therapy"
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2019- 2020  was an amazing 
year for us!  

Summer 2019 
- Said goodbye to the class of '20 board members and welcomed our class 

of '22 members 
- Treated 80+ patients at the Community Assistance and Resource Event 

(CARE Fair) 
- Implemented Athena EMR and are continuing to transfer documents to 

the new system 
- Provided youth sports screens at Midvale CBC 
- Created new marketing material (brochures, business cards, etc.) 
- continued interprofessional diabetes nights every other month 

Fall 2019 
- Added additional treatment nights to accommodate our growing 

population 
- Adjusted our student  sign up to streamline the process and ensure 

every student can sign up 
- Provided fall risk screens at annual Midvale Health Fair 
- Students in our Attending Liaison position have been working hard to 

create relationships with community clinics in order to obtain more 
Physical Therapist that can volunteer as attendings 

- Students in our Research and Outcomes position presented our clinics' 
PROMIS outcomes at ISOQOL in San Diego 

Spring 2020
- Introduced a new Neuro Pro Bono Student Liaison position 
- Are in the process of creating a Pro Bono Training Module on Canvas 
- Implemented FOTO - a new way of tracking patient outcomes 
- Expanding the role of the current Technology Liaisons to Public Relations 
- Updating our clinic newsletter distribution method 



 The Com m u n i ty  A ssi stan ce Resou r ce 
Even t  (CA RE) Fai r  is an annual two-day event 
organized and directed by the Junior League of SLC for 
community members  in need of medical, dental and 
vision services. For the second year, our PT program 
will have student volunteers providing services as well 
as necessary referrals. Check out our next newsletter 
with information on how to volunteer! 

~Post poned- 

Telehealt h

Our clinic is in the midst of beginning 
Telehealth for the foreseable future. 
We are excited for the opportunity to 
adapt like many clinics in the area 
already have and to provide 
continuing care to our Midvale 
population! 

WHERE?  HPEB    
HEALTH PROFESSIONS 
EDUCATION BUILDING 

 

Please come 
out to support 

our cause!

WHEN? 
POSTPONED UNTIL 
FALL 2020 

WHAT'S INCLUDED? FOR 

$15 YOU GET FOOD! PRIZES! GLORY!

WHY? RAISING MONEY FOR

OUR MIDVALE PRO BONO CLINIC 

~Fundraiser~ Resubscr ibe t o our  newslet t er !

We are updating our mailing process for our 
clinic newsletter. If you would like to 
continue receiving them, resubscr ibe by 
sending an email to: 
uofuprobonopt @gm ail.com  with the 
subject 'subscribe pro bono newsletter YOUR 
NAME' 

M ore Updates! 



Thank you to all of our 
volunteers! 

St udent  Physical Therapist s 

Danielle Zoglman-Garcia 
Ashlee Bovee
Sarah Stahl
John Center

Chandler McDonald 
Jordan Hobley  
Cameron Avcu 

Adam Hartshorn 

At t ending Physical 
Therapist s 

Stephanie Hayes, DPT

Jared Wehrli, DPT 

Int erpret ers

Emma Bartlome 

After our last clinic date on March 7th, 2020...

The University of Utah ended in-person class sessions for the 
rest of the semester due to COVID-19. In light of this, the CBC 
clinic decided it would be safest to close the clinic as well. 
Despite having 2 treatment nights in Spring 2020, we are 
excited to begin treating again via Telehealth until is is safe to 
return to in-person treatment sessions. 



INTERESTED IN HELPING?

To volunteer as an attending physical therapist or Spanish translator, please contact: 
uofuprobonopt@gmail.com

To donate small equipment items or supplies, contact us at uofuprobonopt@gmail.com 
or

 (435) 612-0066

SPREAD THE WORD!
resubscr ibe by sending an email to: uofuprobonopt @gm ail.com  with the subject 

'subscribe pro bono newsletter YOUR NAME' 

Thank you for reading! Look for our next newsletter in January. For questions about the 

information provided here or about our clinic in general, please contact 

uofuprobonopt@gmail.com

  Student Board Secretaries:

Andrea Coffey, SPT '20

Alli Hahn, SPT '21 

          Emma Garcia SPT '22

All of our progress and 
accomplishments have 

been thanks to the funds, 
equipment, and supplies 
provided by our generous 

donors

Thank you to all who have 
donated! 
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